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The December Regular Meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning Commission was
called to order at 7:35 pm by Chairperson David Hinds. Also present for the Planning
Commission were Wyn Wilson and Bob Scharrer. Six people were in the audience.

Board discussed ponds on small parcels and fencing.

Board discussed possible changes to Birch Run Township Zoning Ordinances concerning
ponds. .

Board discussed possible changes to Birch Run Township Zoning Ordinances concerning
“mini” storage units.

Board decided to take no action concerning election of officers. This will be done at next
meeting.

Motion by Wilson supported by Scharrer to adjourn at 8:15 PM.
Motion carried 3-0.

David Hinds
Chairperson



